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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

End of Term Reward - Cinema Visit Years 1-6 

 

As a reward for all of their hard work during the Autumn term we are taking pupils from Years 1-6 to the Parkway 

Cinema in Cleethorpes on Monday 1st December. We will send you a message separately advising you the film we are 

seeing as we would like this to be a surprise.  Pupils will travel there by coach and will be provided with a drink and 

snack for the viewing.  

 

The cost of the trip is £6.00. This is considerably subsidised by the academy against the usual price of a cinema ticket, 

travel and snacks. Payments can be made weekly, or in full.  As this trip is a treat and outside of the national curriculum 

the contribution is not voluntary, however, if you are experiencing any financial difficulties and feel that you are unable 

to meet this cost please speak to Mrs Barber. If we do not receive enough contributions the trip may not be able to go 

ahead.  

 

Permission and payment for the trip is via ParentPay.  If you are struggling to access the app, please contact the office 

who will be able to help with setting you up with a log on. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Kate Steward 

Principal 
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Cinema Permission Slip 

 

Name of child:        Class:       

 

I give permission for my child to attend the cinema on 1st December: Yes / No  

 

I enclose £6.00  

 

Any dietary requirements/allergies:           

 

 


